GENERAL ELECTION REPORT NORMAN ELECTION COMMISSION April 11, 2017

The Norman Election Commission (NEC) met **November 28, 2016** to prepare for the 2017 Norman Municipal Election. The commission reviewed final campaign reports from past elections as well as quarterly statements from current campaigns. All reports were accepted by the commission with minor errors and corrections noted. After reviewing the reports, the commission reviewed and updated the packets for council candidates and chose **the date** for a public meeting to present election information to candidates. Due to changes in the election cycle required by state law, the commission chose a December public meeting date, rather than January of previous years.

On **December 19, 2016**, the NEC held a public meeting for candidates and interested parties. The meeting was conducted by Chairman Hardiman, City Clerk Brenda Hall, and Code Compliance Officer Kelvin Winters. The meeting was attended by several Council Members and candidates.

The NEC met on **February 7, 2017** and reviewed statements of organization and pre-election reports for the 2017 election as well as closeout reports for previous elections. All reports were accepted by the commission with minor errors and corrections noted. During this meeting, Ty Hardiman was re-elected Chair and Dr. Richard Hilbert was re-elected Vice-Chair for 2017.

The NEC met on **April 3, 2017** to review reports from the Ward 5 runoff election. These reports were accepted by the commission with minor errors and corrections noted.

Ty Hardiman, Chairman Richard Hilbert, Elizabeth Pierce, Jaye Purcell, and Elizabeth Windes